
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 2 at Digitech Studio School 

Term 2 has been full of successful learning and enriching experiences as you will see from our 
termly newsletter. The excellence, trust and aspiration shown by students and staff has been 
great to see and something we are very proud of! 

Throughout the term we have had a variety of exciting projects and events taking place, 
deepening the learning of subjects, fostering creativity, and encouraging collaboration and 
personal development.  Please enjoy the highlights in the newsletter from term 2 at Digitech 
which include a trip to Cadburys world, guest speakers and live music! 

Finally, thank Parents, Carers and Guardians you for your continued support. Have wonderful 
break and a happy new year. We look forward to seeing and working with you all in 2025!  

Warm regards, 

Chris Ballard – Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder  
A reminder for students to wear appropriate clothing on PE days or have something to change 
into. Students that are not appropriately clothed for PE are not able to engage in this lesson.  
Please NO jeans and/or non-sensible footwear 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Term Dates 2024-25 

Term 3 Monday 6th January 2025 - Friday 14th February 2025 
Term 4  Monday 24th February 2025 - Friday 4th April 2025   
Term 5  Tuesday 22nd April 2024 - Friday 23rd May 2025 
Term 6  Monday 2nd June 2025 – Tuesday 22nd July 2025 

Inset Days 

Monday 6th January 2025 
Monday 24th February 2025 
Friday 4th July 2025 (CLF Summer Conference)  
Monday 7th July 2025 
  
*Should any of the above dates be rearranged we will inform parents/carers.  
 
You will be informed of other key dates throughout the academic year for Parents’ Evenings, Open 
Evenings and Exhibitions of Work.  
 
Please also look out for key dates on our website www.digitechstudioschool.clf.uk  
 

 

 

http://www.digitechstudioschool.clf.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Thursday saw the second of our 'Live Lunch' gigs at Digitech. These are lunchtime performances 
that have been planned and put on by our Year 11 Music students. This week, Eli not only produced 
the live event but also performed for the students. Alongside Digitech staff Sam and Chris, Eli 
performed a selection of Christmas and non-Christmas songs for the whole school who filled the 
Lecture Hall wearing their Christmas jumpers and eating their Christmas dinners! There was even an 
appearance from one Kermit the Frog who gave us all a rendition of a Muppet Christmas Carol 
classic! 

It went amazingly well and we're all proud of how Eli has been developing as an artist through this 
year so far. There are lots more Live Lunch performances planned for after Christmas with some big 
surprises planned by the Year 11s who will be putting them on! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This term we had Fiasco Design come in to speak with our GCSE Graphics and P16 Media groups. 
The studio's co-founder, Ben Steers, came in and gave our students a talk about working in a 
graphic design studio and talked through a project from start to finish, showing examples of the 
entire process. It was a really enriching experience and showed students how their skills in school 
can apply to the industry! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 6th December some of our students generously gave up some up their time to host a 
stall at Warmley Community Centre’s Christmas Market. They made a total of £95.50 which is 
going to be used for funding the continuation and expansion of the school garden! They all did 
fantastically and drummed up lots of local interest.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our first Wider Reading List of the 24-25 year encourages students to read beyond the exam 
texts to enjoy novels covering a range of themes and time periods. We encourage students to 
see Ash or Laura, and to visit the library, where these books could be borrowed. Happy reading! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

One of our Y10 students Keira, along with other young carers, with support from The Carers’ 
Centre, have been involved in an incredible project with The Carers Trust and Bath Philharmonia 
to create the beautiful song and accompanying music video “Love is Enough”, in partnership with 
Sir Ed Davey. We are encouraging everyone to promote this amazing song to raise the profile of 
young carers and help the young carers choir achieve their very possible goal of reaching number 
one in the charts! 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4dnoVc5sv9o 
https://open.spotify.com/track/1Q8XoOdUPA67bkxJpni9i0?si=f8160bd02b6b4e4d 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3D4dnoVc5sv9o&data=05%7C02%7CStacey.Cains%40clf.uk%7C0f4e894e25494753086b08dd15ded388%7Ca79b23568c244922b420c6e26d0b4091%7C1%7C0%7C638690768982396205%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=PoS95jVyY%2FEOYbsXtgPxhD7GXy08dhK%2FV1SQIBJp900%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fopen.spotify.com%2Ftrack%2F1Q8XoOdUPA67bkxJpni9i0%3Fsi%3Df8160bd02b6b4e4d&data=05%7C02%7CStacey.Cains%40clf.uk%7C0f4e894e25494753086b08dd15ded388%7Ca79b23568c244922b420c6e26d0b4091%7C1%7C0%7C638690768982411665%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=rbgyTVbzqw1Jb2OJwWR4C1SKAbJgRG1h54y%2Fti0KHU4%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 10 students should be well on their way to finding a placement for work experience. A reminder of 
the key dates. 

Work experience week Tues 8th - Fri 11th July 2025 (optional Monday if students would like but as it is an 
inset day this day is not a requirement) 

All placements found and reported to Jane (jane.morgan@clf.uk) or Emma (emma.dodd@clf.uk) by 
Friday 4th April 

All paperwork complete and placement confirmed by Friday 23rd May  

For students with questions or needing help, to report a placement or wanting paperwork, Jane will be 
running a work experience drop in every Tuesday lunchtime in the canteen starting on Tues 14th January 
2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Digitech,  
 
We are excited to announce that Majestic Gymnastics is now offering Adult Fitness Classes designed to 
promote health, wellness, and community engagement.  
 
These classes will be running every Monday 12.00pm-12.45pm and 1.00pm-1.45pm.  
 
For more information, class schedules and how to book please use the link below.  
 
https://majestic-gymnastics-academy-cic.classforkids.io/term/101 
 
Many thanks,  
 
Majestics Gymnastics  

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

mailto:jane.morgan@clf.uk
mailto:emma.dodd@clf.uk
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmajestic-gymnastics-academy-cic.classforkids.io%2Fterm%2F101&data=05%7C02%7CStacey.Cains%40clf.uk%7C869f3d02642246e8835e08dd0261c106%7Ca79b23568c244922b420c6e26d0b4091%7C1%7C0%7C638669341066121136%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2FcNks%2FshIqPYqkFZ4GMalP%2FSGHoNMwvudGShCDqsboo%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On December 19th, ten students were asked to take part in an escape room. This was due to 
their top 10 lesson scores. Fun was had by all, and they managed to escape within 59 minutes 
and 4 seconds, well done!!  
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Concerns around social media discussion groups 

Please be alerted to a concern, relating to social media.  It has been reported that 
some teenagers across the local community (beyond our school) have been 
sharing concerning posts with each other, some of which may be classed as 
harassment or/and prejudiced.  In addition, there may also be pornographic videos 
and photographs being shared.  We are sharing this so that you may be mindful of 
your child’s screentime and viewing content, over the winter break. 

At Digitech, we are going to be re – visiting education regarding harassment, 
consent and prejudicial comments/actions in assemblies and Digitech Plus, in the 
new term.  We pride ourselves on our inclusive environment and we will be working 
hard to ensure that our students feel safe from any such issues.  If you have any 
concerns or wish to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
school. 

Simon Jones – Deputy Principal. 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Nursing Service – Children and Young People’s Services (sirona-cic.org.uk) 

.   

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsirona-cic.org.uk%2Fchildren-services%2Fservices%2Fschool-nursing-service%2F%23resources&data=05%7C02%7CStacey.Cains%40clf.uk%7C37731631463045f1cd2808dcdd5fbf99%7Ca79b23568c244922b420c6e26d0b4091%7C1%7C0%7C638628650506709263%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=cr8Mg8t50SXDwoCL38ywhxxrfrqSFCFVV6cm6z9%2F0Uo%3D&reserved=0
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